From: graham_rodda@cpsu.org

Sent: Wednesday, 14 August 2002 3:37 PM

To: fpa.sen@aph.gov.au

Cc: margaret.gillespie@cpsu.org

Subject: minor correction in submission

During the nearing I spotted a minor correction on page 13 - the data regarding

the APS1.-6 should not have been reported as all graduates are usually employed

at the APS3 level (this is a word processing error).

I have included the corrected paragraph below, and attached an updated version

if this is useful.

Regards

Graham

CPSU Graduate Recruit Survey Results

The CPSU conducted a survey of APS graduate recruits - twenty two respondents

replied with the profile 50% female, 50% aged 36+, and 86% working in the ACT.

